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February 16, 2012

Dear Mrs. Rebecca Gurley,

As I am sure you are well aware it is senior project time once again. I am now going to inform you on the topic which I researched and wrote about. My chosen field of study was History and Literature. In the beginning I played around with the writing about the five most influential books ever written, but not wanting to be vague and book-reportish I settled with; “What is the federalist Papers and Social Contract and what is their influence?” 

With the research paper done and out of the way now my attention is focused on completing an action. Currently I am in correspondence with the Executive assistant to the City Manager, Ms. Aislyn Hughes and with the Executive Director of the World Affairs Council of the Greater Hampton Roads area, Ms. Blake. I am hoping to complete two 40 hours with each of these wonderful organizations. 

Sincerely,

Samuel Gest 





